From: Ann

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Support Plan 1 COLA

Date: Saturday, September 17, 2022 8:32:19 PM
CAUTION:External email.

Dear Select Committee on Pension Policy,

A Plan 1 COLA of 3% doesn’t take care of the current inflation rate. The pay of these retirees was much less than
current salaries. We can’t wait until the Unfunded liability is paid off. Our state has the money to help these oldest
retirees. Please recommend this to the Legislature.

Thank you,

Ann Chenhall,

Legislative Chair,

Thurston County School Retirees Association
9038 Waddell Creek Rd. SW

Olympia, WA 98512

Sent from my iPad
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recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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